SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING

APRIL 24, 2020

ZOOM

MEMBERS PRESENT;

Beth Buechler, Jason Feiertag, Will Rantz, Mike Becker, Brenda Lakis, Steve Nemes, Erin Murray, Tracy Velekei, Joe Spirko, Katherine Kreisler, Merritt Jacob, Brett Fulton, Brynnmarie Dorsey, Diane Dologite, Jim Bolton, Brian Fidati, Stephanie Flores, Adam Ortwein, Jess Bien Covell, Eric Covell,

MEMBERS ABSENT:

CALL TO ORDER:

Erin Murray motioned to accept the Minutes from March 27, 2020. Diane Dologite seconded, and everyone approved.

WORKING IN COVID 19;

Brett Fulton reported that the Grounds team is maintaining safe distancing.

Erin Murray reported no new accidents or injuries.

Erin Murray reported that blood borne pathogen training materials are being mailed out to Plant Ops personnel.

Steve Nemes reported that he will need to make arrangements to get into LSC to take inventory of equipment. Campus Safety will work with Mr. Nemes.

A question was asked if vendors come to campus are they required to wear their own PPE? The answer is yes, follow Governor Wolf's orders.

Fire inspections are beginning at the end of May. Jason and Brenda will coordinate the scheduling after students' belongings are removed from campus.

Building and Grounds Inspections:

Adam Ortwein reported that all buildings on campus have been set on low (electric and heating settings).

Brian Fidati reported that campus safety officers do daily exterior checks on all buildings on campus.

Next Meeting:

May 29, 2020 9:00 a.m. Zoom